Page 1 of 3

John (Jack) R. Venrick

From: "John (Jack) R. Venrick" < jacksranch@skynetbb.com> "AJack R. Venrick" <jacksranch@skynetbb.com> Monday, June 27, 2011 2:37 PM To:

Sent:

2011-01-18 [Capr-announce] Public hearing for GMA opt-out, Wed. 1-19-11 HB 1094 Amendment Subject:

---- Original Message -----

From: Scott Shock

To: capr-announce@lists.celestial.com Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2011 4:36 PM

Subject: [Capr-announce] Public hearing for GMA opt-out, Wed. 1-19-11 HB 1094 Amendment

Dear CAPR members/supporters:

Please consider providing your input on this bill, which would allow rural counties to opt out of the state Growth Management Act. Hearing is tomorrow (Wednesday). Details below. Also, please keep your eyes peeled for an upcoming announcement to support CAPR lobbying efforts to protect your property rights in Olympia.

Thank you!

Scott Shock Vice President Citizens' Alliance for Property Rights www.capr.us

From:

Sent: Monday, January 17, 2011 11:21 PM

To: Scott Shock; Scott Shock

Subject: Public hearing for opting out of Growth Management Wed. 1-19-11 HB 1094 Amendment

Importance: High

Hi Scott,

will you forward this message onto your CAPR contacts? Thank you. I am hoping to get a lot of people to show up and support this. It will be a huge win for us.

Thank you, Emily

Hello fellow Citizens of Washington state,

I'm writing in regards to a great piece of legislation, HB 1094, that our representative will be presenting for public comment Wednesday January 19th at the Capital Building. This bill will allow counties with a population under 50,000 to opt out of the Growth Management plan and County Comprehensive plan. Unfortunately, Lewis County and several others will not be able to opt out since our population is over 50,000. Wednesday I will be presenting an addendum to the bill that will allow Lewis county the option to opt out of the Lewis County Comprehensive plan and Growth Management. I am asking your support of this legislation by either attending the public hearing on Wednesday or by sending an email and making a phone call to Dean Takko, Chair of the Local Govenment Committee. (360) 786-7806 (dean.takko@leg.wa.gov) A copy of the letter I wrote to the sponsors of this bill is below. The public hearing is tentatively planned for Wednesday January 19th @ 1:30PM. I will be arriving at the Capital Building by 12:30PM to find out the location of the hearing since it is not posted on the website yet.

The first time I ventured to the Capital building I had no idea where I should be going or

6/27/2011

what I was suppose to be doing. If you attend the the committee hearing you do not have to say anything at all. The most important thing is that you show up, sign in and indicate that you support H.B. 1094. If you are like I was the first time I attended a committee hearing and would like someone to show you the ropes, you can meet me at the Legislative building. I will be right below the dome and the huge chandelier where the state seal is on the floor. You can't miss it. I will be there from 12:30PM -1:15PM I will be able to talk with you and let you know what to expect. If you get lost or cannot find me you may call my cell phone (360) 827 - 5965 If you would like to speak and are not sure what to say give me a call and I can help you prepare.

Please forward this email to your contact list as we need as much support on this as possible. Passing this bill will be a huge step towards our economic recovery, rural growth and private property rights. We need all the support we can get.

Your friend in Liberty.

Emily Anderson

Link to House Bill 1094

http://apps.leg.wa.gov/documents/billdocs/2011-12/Pdf/Bills/House%20Bills/1094.pdf

Link to Time and Date of public hearing, Location TBD:

http://apps.leg.wa.gov/billinfo/summary.aspx?bill=1094&year=2011

Link to Map of Washington State Capital Campus http://www.ga.wa.gov/images/campus-map.pdf

Link to Map for areas to park:

http://www.leg.wa.gov/legislature/Pages/Parking.aspx

To: Joel Kretz, Brian Blake, David Taylor, Matt Shea, Shelly Short, Larry Haler, Jim McCune

CC: Richard Debolt, Gary Alexander, Lee Grose

From: Emily Anderson
Date: January 17th, 2011
Subject: HB 1094 Amendment

Dear HB 1094 Sponsors

My friends and neighbors are actively supporting HB 1094. We think you have come up with a great idea and thank you for sponsoring such excellent legislation.

We feel HB 1094 should also apply to Lewis County and other similar counties where more than 1/2 the population depends upon an economy that is fundamentally rural in nature.

Growth Management places heavy burdens and excessive restrictions on rural economies and we are certain that many rural Counties with populations somewhat over 50,000 would like the option to opt out of job killing Growth Management interference.

For instance, Lewis County has a total population of 75,200 (2009 census) with 45,555 unincorporated citizens and 29,645 citizens living in incorporated areas. Our county is 61% unincorporated and many of our incorporated small towns are still rural in character. Lewis County under an unamended HB 1094 would not qualify for exemption from the GMA. Please help us save our rural communities!

6/27/2011

Please amend HB 1094 to include all Counties where the unincorporated population exceeds the incorporated population by 5% or more (even if they are over 50,000 total population).

Yours truly,

Emily Anderson Owner Greenovative Builders LLC PO Box 231 Morton, WA 98356 Ph: (360) 827-5965 Fax: (480) 287-8774

Capr-announce mailing list
Capr-announce@lists.celestial.com
http://mailman.celestial.com/mailman/listinfo/capr-announce

6/27/2011